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Dear Reception Parents, 

 

Cooking and Craft Activities Fund 
 
As we won’t be holding any trips that have a cost attached to them 

for the Autumn and Spring terms we would like to ask for your help 
in providing a fund for enabling the children to do some cooking and 
other craft activities.   
 

With this in mind we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 
per family to cover these costs for this academic year.  This can be 

paid using the Parentpay online payment system (you should have 
received a letter giving your individual ParentPay activation code to 
register as this is the same platform for ordering hot school dinners).   
 

Thank you for your co-operation, we look forward to lots of fun this 
term. 

 
Early Years Team 

 
 


